
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week… 

We have had a busy couple of weeks first finding 
out about teeth. We had lots of talk around 
looking after our teeth and most children enjoyed 
brushing their teeth in school and using our 
dental mirrors.This then led onto bones which has 
been very exciting! The children have loved 
making a ‘bone museum’, being archaelogists and 
have even painted a huge dinosaur skeleton 
which we have covered in sand ready for some 
paleontologists to discover next week! 

 

 
 

What we will be looking at 

next week…  

As the children have been very interested 

in bones and museums we will continue 

with this theme but also take a closer look 

at rocks and fossils. I think we may well 

need an extension to our museum! We 

will use rocks to explore observational 

drawing, painting as well as exploring 

weighing, measuring and sorting. 

 If any of you have any bones, rocks, fossils 

or books linked to any of these we would 

love to share them with the children. 

 

 

 

 

             Parent reminders 

Make sure your child has a named PE kit in 

school every Thursday. 

Please can you return all home learning 

folders to school every Wednesday. This 

week we have introduced a new reading 

record sheet. These will be collected each 

week so that we can check your child’s 

reading progress. Reading at home makes a 

huge difference to your child’s progress. 

Stay and Read sessions will continue every 

Wednesday at 2.40pm. Please come along, 

siblings are welcome. 

 

The Big Challenge! 

Have a go at being an archaeologist! What 

can you find? You could keep a record of 

what you discover, measure it and even 

predict what it might be. 

Don’t forget to share this with us on 

Tapestry! 
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